
 

 

 

February 14, 2023  

 

To Our Valued Stretch Film Customers: 

 

Our resin suppliers have implemented their previously announced resin price increase for 

the month of January.  Reductions in resin inventory, coupled with improving global 

demand are driving factors contributing to this price increase.  They have also notified us 

of additional increases slated to take effect in February.  

 

In response to the increased raw material costs, there will be a 5% price increase for 

all products, effective on orders received on or after February 27, 2023.  All orders 

must call for immediate delivery.   

 

It is very important to take note that orders will be limited based on your average 

monthly shipments over the last six months. Based on current lead-times and resin 

availability, we reserve the right to accept or decline orders for any reason. 

 

Your local Sales Representative is available to answer questions and provide additional 

information.  Thank you for your business and continued support of AmTopp stretch film 

products.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Scott Stevens 

Assistant General Manager 

 

Feb 14, 2023


